
 
 

 
 

Thursday 19th October 2023 

  
RE:  Class 7A 

  
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I hope this letter finds you all safe and well. I am writing to update you on some changes to 
your child’s class team after half term.  Today we will be saying goodbye to Miss Linde, who 
is moving onto to an exciting new role as Deputy Headteacher at another local special school. 
 

 
 
Miss Cross will now be teaching in 7A Monday to Thursday and Mrs Lane will be teaching on 
a Friday.  
 

 
 
 In addition, at the beginning of this week, Miss Bilsborough moved into the Primary phase 
and Mr Crewe has now joined the 7A team and is settling in extremely well and getting to know 
all of the pupils. 
 

 
 
We understand that this may be unsettling for you and your child, but I can assure you that 
we will do all we can to ensure the best possible transition for the pupils and minimise any 
disruption to their routine.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you any question or queries, please feel free to contact me. 
 

Kindest regards,  
 
K Wells 

  
Miss K Wells 
Head of Secondary 
 

 

 

 


